
 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Welcome back to term 4 at Watermore Primary School, whether in our remote or physical school. Fol-
lowing the prime ministers announcement, we are all delighted to be welcoming back all children on 
Monday 8th March—please see attached letter for details. 
 
This week, once again, we have been hugely impressed with the quality of remote learning, a sample of  
which is celebrated overleaf. On Wednesday (and Thursday for Reception), we also introduced a ‘Digital 
Detox’ afternoon in response to concerns raised about the amount of time children are spending on 
screens. We hope that your children enjoyed this time and were able to focus on creativity and fun 
(helped by these blue skies!); this ‘Digital Detox’ afternoon will be repeated next week and the teachers 
have been sharing ideas to ensure a variety of activities. 
 
Thursday is World Book Day and whether in our remote or physical school, all classes will be celebrating 
books with work produced shared in our newsletter next week. We are not asking children to dress up 
for your Google Meet sessions, or to come into school in costumes, due to the difficulty of accessing ma-
terials to make costumes during this time however are looking forward to time spent celebrating read-
ing and reading for pleasure. The following is a link to a World Book Day voucher (a £1 book token). 
https://www.worldbookday.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/booktoken_PrimaryUK.pdf There will be more reading 
news and focus during the week starting the 22nd March, which will be our Travelling Book Fair: as with 
most elements of our lives currently, this will be a much more virtual/ online event  than usual and 
more details will follow. 

 
With best Wishes for a happy, healthy and sunny weekend, 
 
Abigail Hodge  

 

Interim Headteacher 
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 Important contact for those families who may be struggling with household bills. Numbers of families 

applying for free school meals and struggling financially in our local authority are increasing; there is fur-

ther support available for those who may need it. 

¢ƘŜ ²ƛƴǘŜǊ DǊŀƴǘ ǎŎƘŜƳŜ aims to help meet immediate needs and really ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƘƻǎŜ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ǿƘƻ 
ŀǊŜ ǎǘǊǳƎƎƭƛƴƎ to afford food and utility bills (heating, cooking, lighting) and water for household pur-
poses (including drinking, washing, cooking, central heating, sewerage and sanitary purposes), or other 

related essentials.  

The financial support could include more practical items such as the purchase of blankets or more ex-
pensive items such as boiler / oven repairs or perhaps even a replacement oven if the existing one is 

broken beyond safe use or repair.  
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https://www.worldbookday.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/01/booktoken_PrimaryUK.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Woodpecker class, Flossie has been practising her cutting skills in Design and Technology for 

screen free afternoon and drawn and labelled. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Austin in Wren class drew a super pic-

ture of what he would find at the top of 

the beanstalk and wrote some labels. 

Lƴ 9ŀƎƭŜǎΣ CǊŀƴŎŜǎŎŀΩǎ Ψ!Ǌǘ !ǧŀŎƪΩ ǿŀǎ ǇƘŜƴƻƳŜƴŀƭΗ 

Lƴ wƻōƛƴǎΣ George and Evie enjoyed joining 

in with music this week and climbed Jackôs 

beanstalk! 

Lƴ tǳŶƴǎΣ CǊŀƴƪƭƛƴ  ŎǊŜŀǘŜŘ ǘƘƛǎ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ǇƛŜŎŜ ƻŦ 

ǿƻǊƪ ŦǊƻƳ ƻǳǊ t{I9 ƭŜǎǎƻƴ ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪΣ ŀƭƭ ŀōƻǳǘ ŜǾŜπ

ǊȅƻƴŜ ōŜƛƴƎ ǳƴƛǉǳŜ ŀƴŘ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǝƴƎ ǿƘŀǘ ƳŀƪŜǎ ȅƻǳ 

ǿƘƻ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜΦ 



 

Lƴ IŜǊƻƴǎΣ WǳƭƛŜǧŜ ǎƻǊǘŜŘ ŦŜŀǘǳǊŜǎ ƻŦ ƘǳƳŀƴ 

ŀƴŘ ǇƘȅǎƛŎŀƭ DŜƻƎǊŀǇƘȅ ǿƛǘƘ ŀŎŎǳǊŀŎȅΦ 

Year 6—monologue opening by Isobel in Kingfisher. Gripping stuff! 

I’ll never forget that day, the last day of my normal life - it is etched into my memory. 

Back then, people were not running around in terror or hiding out in the over grown for-

est dens. Life was ordinary then; life was good. Children were hyenas laughing and play-

ing and people were shopping in supermarkets.  

My name is Alice, Alice Mirror and I am 19 years old. On the unforgettable day, Thursday 

19 August, it had started off as a great day and we had been doing running games in the 

garden. I had won multiple races and my brothers were starting to get really angry. We 

had a lovely apple tree that used to blossom in the summer that sat in the corner of our 

garden. The dew on the grass was covering our shoes in water and mud ... 



Useful reminders about safety from Lottie and Archie 

 

 

Support can be found at https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers

